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September 9, 2024

City of Milwaukee, Equal Rights Commission
Chair Tony Snell
City of Milwaukee, City Hall
200 East Wells Street, Room 606
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Concerns with Access to Suitable Housing for Persons with Disabilities and the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee

Dear, Commissioner Snell and Members of the Equal Rights Commission,

As members of the Milwaukee County Commission for Persons with Disabilities, we collectively work to “promote the independence of disabled persons through the removal of attitudinal and environmental barriers and to promote a maximal level of independence with dignity for all disabled persons.” Ch. 73.01, M.C.G.O.

One of the fundamental ways that persons with disabilities have independence is through access to stable housing suitable to the mobility and living needs of people with disabilities. Our members have received public comment from the Common Ground organization, and we have been made aware of investigative reports asserting that the housing provided by the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee is not meeting the needs of people with disabilities. We are writing to express our concerns about the lack of access to suitable housing for persons with disabilities in the City of Milwaukee with specific attention to the housing and services provided by the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee. 


We ask the Equal Rights Commission to work with the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee to address the access and living needs of the many persons with disabilities and special needs who are eligible for and in need of accessible housing.

As Commission members advocating on behalf of all those with disabilities in Milwaukee County, we fully support governmental and nonprofit efforts to hold the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee accountable to their residents for providing effective management and high-quality services, with particular emphasis on the needs of persons with disabilities. Permit us also to suggest there would be great value in having disability representation on the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee Board of Commissioners. We would be happy to help the Equal Rights Commission in efforts to achieve these outcomes.

We welcome the opportunity to talk with Commissioner Snell, members of the Equal Rights Commission, or Commissioners on the Board of Commissioners for the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee. We look forward to your response. Thank you for your leadership and your consideration.

Sincerely,



Chairwoman Deb Falk-Palec
On behalf of the Milwaukee County Commission for Persons with Disabilities
[image: Milwaukee County Department of Health and Human Services Logo
Contact Information
Marcia P Coggs Human Services Center
1220 West Vliet Street, Suite 300
Milwaukee, WI 53205
414-289-5920 
Fax 414-289-8568
TRS 711
AgingDisabilitiesServices@milwaukeecountywi.gov]
image1.jpeg
MILWAUKEE COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
& HUMAN SERVICES

AGING & DISABILITIES
SERVICES





image2.jpeg
MILWAUKEE COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH MARCIA P. COGGS HUMAN SERVICES CENTER
& HUMAN SERVICES 1220 WEST VLIET STREET, SUITE 300 | MILWAUKEE, WI 53205
AGING & DISABILITIES (414) 289-5920 | FAX: (414) 289-8568 | TRS: 7-1-1

SERVICES AgingDisabilitiesServices@milwaukeecountywi.gov | county.milwaukee.gov




